
                                                                                                  
 

 

Oliver Thomas Nursery School and Children’s Centre 

Mathews Avenue 

London E6 6BU  

Tel: 020 8552 1177 

                                                                                                                                                       Fax: 020 8552 1832 

Email: info@oliverthomas.newham.sch.uk 

Web: www.oliverthomas.newham.sch.uk 

Co-Headteacher:Nicola Hayden 

Co-Headteacher: Lorna Prynne 

 

 

 

26th February 2021 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 

As you may know, the government are opening all schools from March 8th. We 
have been open throughout and are keen to encourage all of you to continue 
attending or to return to nursery if you have been staying at home. Do call the nursery 
if you would like to discuss your child’s return. 
 
Please remember to keep yourself and your child at home if you have any of the 
COVID-19 symptoms and remember to socially distance when coming into nursery. 
 

For your information we will be holding parent conferences virtually on 
Thursday April 1st 2021. Nursery will be closed on that day. This will be an opportunity 
for you to speak with your child’s keyperson and discuss their progress and 
development. Your child’s keyperson will arrange this directly with you. 
 
 
Best wishes, 
 
The Oliver Thomas team 

http://www.oliverthomas.newham.sch.uk/

